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31st March 2022  
 
 
 
 

Dear Staff and Patients 
 
We would like to thank you very much for your recent donation of $750.00 from the sale of 
gold removed from patients’ teeth. This very kind donation will help support our team of 
ambassadors to continue to visit schools around NZ for free. 
From the bottom of our hearts thank you. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

The Key to Life Charitable Trust team 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


